
Subject: Thank you from Mattoon 

Date: 1/23/2008 4:53:29 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time 

From: sos109@mattoon.k12.il.us 

To: larryibell@aol.com 

CC: ldlilly@mattoon.k12.il.us, SkocyD@mattoon.k12.il.us, 

ShermanT@mattoon.k12.il.us 
 

 

   

Sent from the Internet (Details)   

 
 
Dear Larry Bell, 
  
Oh my gosh, thank you!  The evaluations from Friday with staff were absolutely 
overwhelming!  I thought I would share some of the more poignant 
comments.  Feel free to use them again if you like. 
  
"Thank you for coming.  You brought the city to our small town!" 
  
"I loved it.  I'm inspired to inspire!" 
  
"Dynamic speaker with a pure heart." 
  
"I promise I will have a new song for Mattoon High School and it will be hip and 
catchy.  This is right up my alley." 
  
"Excellent speaker!  It is nice to hear ethnicity for a change." 
  
       and this is my personal favorite................. 
  
"Whatever he cost...............It was worth it." 
  
Staff wants more, sir.  I am so grateful that you came.  Much, much success to 
you, and thanks again. 
  
Susan Smith 
Mattoon 
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